
Evidence Based Laboratory Medicine (EBLM) activity that will be held in 

Supetar, Croatia from October 7-11, 2009. 
 

To:   All National Representatives of the IFCC Full Members 

All Presidents of the IFCC Full Members 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

We are writing to alert you and your membership about an important Evidence 

Based Laboratory Medicine (EBLM) activity that will be held in Supetar, Croatia from October 

7-11, 2009. This activity will be an "Evidence in Action" workshop that will have an overall 

focus on how to translate the theory of EBLM into evidence-based decisions and action. The 

program was developed by the experienced EBLM group and includes an effective 

combination of lectures, small group working sessions, and interactive plenary discussion 

sessions. The program for the meeting can be found at <http://www.ifcc.org/PDF/EBLM-

Course-2009.pdf> 

http://www.ifcc.org/PDF/EBLM-Course-2009.pdf  

An ultimate goal of this and other workshop activities for the committee is to provide 

attendees with the skills, knowledge, abilities and resources to return to their respective 

organizations and spread the word by more effectively teaching the principles of EBLM and 

implementing these principles in practice. Toward this end we would ask that this activity be 

brought to the attention of your membership in newsletters and on your website. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if there are any questions. We look forward to 

seeing you and your colleagues in Croatia! 

 

Very best regards 

 

Robert H. Christsonson, Ph.D., DABCC 

Professor of Pathology 

University of Maryland School of Medicine 

Chair, C-EBLM 

rchristenson@umm.edu  

 

Dunja Rogic, PhD, Ass. Prof. 

Vice president 

Croatian Society of Medical Biochemistry 

dunjarogic@hotmail.com  


